
         Saddle Ridge Association Minutes of Meeting for April 16th,2018 

 

Meeting called to order by Vice-President Dennis Allen. Guest attending, Joshua & Danielle 

Snyder 820, Maureen Springer 780, Mary Soderlund 920. 

Concerns: Joshua & Danielle Snyder asking to expand driveway for second vehicle, which was 

approved. Mary Solerlund asked where yard waste disposal area was, it was explained to her 

where to take it in the Pines. Maureen Springer concerned about trees that could fall on her 

house, and large branches that did fall during the storm. Trees will be looked at as soon as 

weather  permits. 

March Minutes of Meeting read and motion to approve made by joy Smith seconded by Tom 

Benson. 

Do to Health and other Personal reasons, Robert Moss has resigned from his Position as 

President. Motion to Approve Tom Benson, seconded by Joy Smith. 

Any one interested in becoming a board member, let us know, next meeting is 

May 21st or contact any board member. 

Treasurers Report read and explained by Joy Smith motion to approve made by Tom Benson 

seconded by Ruth Larson. (Treasurers Report Attached) 

Work Orders: Discussed, a lot of tree trimming to be done as weather permits. 

Water & Sewer Update: General Engineering will contact Dennis Allen when weather breaks, 

will give a map to locate valves, will have Country Plumber come back, so Valves are turned per 

DNR yearly. 

Marina Report:  Storage area finished and moved to Pavilion. Outdoor storage will be available 

for all water craft,  A New Canoe Rack has been installed. (Marina Budget attached) 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:30 Motion made by Joy Smith and seconded by Tom Benson 

 

 

 

 


